July 6, 2006

Mr. Inacio Mota Academia do Bacalhau 585 Queen St. S. Kitchener, ON N2G 1W9

Dear Mr. Mota:

Thank you for Academia do Bacalhau's recent donation of \$2,500 to the University of Waterloo in support of the Portuguese Pride and Heritage Campaign.

Thanks in part to your organization's generosity, the University of Waterloo has retained its position as the #1 "Comprehensive University" in the country and #1 "Best Overall" ranking by reputation in the nation in *Maclean's* magazine's annual universities issue. UW was also named "Most Innovative" in the national reputation survey, and swept all the reputation categories – #1 Highest Quality, #1 Leaders of Tomorrow, #1 Most Innovative, and #1 Best Overall – among comprehensive universities.

Today, we are in the public phase of our major fundraising campaign which will culminate on our 50th anniversary in 2007. Campaign Waterloo is soaring above its initial \$260 million goal and is ambitiously pressing on to reach a revised goal of \$350 million. Your support will help us to enhance graduate studies, build our capacity for leading-edge research, and provide a learning environment that is second to none.

I am enclosing an official receipt for your records and extend my deepest gratitude for your ongoing commitment to Waterloo.

Sincerely,

Maryann Gavin

Sr. Director, Donor Relations & Advancement Services

Encl.



February 6, 2008

Jose Rocha Codfish Academy of Kitchener 10 Maryposa Crt. Kitchener, ON N2E 4A9

Dear Mr. Rocha:

Thank you for Academia do Bacalhau's recent donation of \$1,500 to the University of Waterloo in support of the Portuguese Pride and Heritage Campaign.

As UW embarks upon its sixth decade, we reflect on the university's illustrious history and celebrate its bright future. Ever since UW was established in the 1950s with the mandate of combining work experience with classroom learning, we have been bold in our approach and have not allowed "the way things have always been done" to hinder innovation. Because of your organization's support, UW continues to develop new ground-breaking programs and provide exceptional educational opportunities to students.

You will find an official receipt for your records enclosed. Thank you for your commitment to UW.

Warmest regards,

Maryann Gavin

Senior Director, Donor Relations &

Advancement Services

Encl.



Monday, March 17, 2008

Academia Do Bacalhau - Kitchener C/O Engineered Concrete – Mr. Louis Furtado 200-262 McBrine Dr Kitchener, ON N2R 1H8

Dear Executive Committee and Friends of the Academia Do Bacalhau,

On behalf of the patients, volunteers, staff and the entire St. Mary's team let me say thank you. Your very generous gift of \$3,500. will help us continue to deliver the very best in cardiac care to the families of this Region.

It was my pleasure to be your guest for such an enjoyable evening of food and fellowship. You made my husband and I feel very welcome.

The strength of a community can be measured by the people that live in it and support it. It goes without saying that our region has seen the good work of the Portuguese community time and time again. St. Mary's General Hospital has been the recipient of your efforts and generosity on many occasions. We can't begin to tell you how much your ongoing support means to us, but more importantly what it means to the families, of those who lives are changed and saved by the work your investments help us to do everyday.

We are honoured to be able to continue to live the mission of our founders, the Sister's of St. Joseph; it is an honour to serve the sick.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Susan Dusick Vice President